
CITIZEN'S 



Mountain View's Gym Modernization Project was completed last year.  We do not anticipate 

having additional expenses besides the closeout for the final DSA and Architect fees. 

 

The cafetorium at Mountain View will begin soon.   The project will consist of transforming it to 

a cafetorium similar to South El Monte High School's. Mountain View is the only high school 

that does not have a cafetorium or auditorium. 

 

The remaining unspent budget balance from El Monte's Bleachers project will go back to 

Measure D.  

 





The committee discussed the El Monte Rosemead Adult School.  Adult Education could 

eventually be ran by colleges, which would end our adult education programs.  Ms. Eredia 

brought up the problem with parking there and suggested building a multi-leveled parking 

structure.  She stated the Valley Mall and residential parking is always packed.   

 

 

Ms. Carrillo voiced her concern with quality work the contractors are producing, in particular the 

snack bar at South El Monte.  She said they cannot plug in multiple item at once.  She gave an 

example on how the breaker goes off if the crockpot and ice machine are both plugged in at the 

same time. This should not be happening, especially with the amount of money we spent.   The 

contractor's may have made the lowest bid but the amendments probably resulted in a higher bid 

than other contractors.   

 

Mr. Elatar explained that contractors have the right to request 


